
 
Next meeting of Lewisburg Photography Club on Thursday February 23 
	

The	recently	formed	Lewisburg	Photography	Club	will	hold	their	next	meeting	on	Thursday	February	23,	
2017,	from	7-9	pm	at	Urban	Post,	308	Market	Street,	Lewisburg,	PA.	Since	many	of	the	new	members	
are	novices,	the	Club	decided	to	start	with	an	educational	focus	to	bring	everyone	on	board.	 

Do	you	keep	your	camera	on	Auto?			
Speaker	Dr.	Daniel	C.	Hyde	of	Lewisburg	

	
During	the	meeting’s	first	hour,	Dan	will	discuss	camera	basics	(aperture,	shutter	speed,	and	ISO)	and	
how	to	use	these	features	for	more	control	in	your	shots.	More	control	leads	to	more	creativity!	Also,	
Dan	will	introduce	a	large	topic:	How	to	improve	your	photos‘	composition.	 

During	the	remaining	time,	we	will	break	for	 light	refreshments	and	have	a	chance	to	meet	and	chat	
with	each	other.		Also,	Dan	will	gather	us	back	together	to	view	any	submitted	images	of	this	month’s	
Photo	Quest.	

What’s	a	Photo	Quest?	To	encourage	members	to	practice	shooting	and	to	grow	in	their	photography	
skills,	we	plan	to	challenge	you	each	month	to	use	your	imagination	and	photography	skills	to	capture	
images	that	portray	your	interpretation	of	the	month’s	assigned	theme.	Those	members	who	wish	to	
participate	should	submit	one	or	 two	 jpeg	 images	at	a	 resolution	of	1024	pixels	on	 the	 longest	side.		
These	 images	will	be	viewed	at	 the	next	meeting.	 	This	 is	not	a	competition	but	a	chance	for	you	to	
show	the	group	your	creativity	and	interpretation	of	the	theme.		It	will	be	an	opportunity	for	the	rest	
of	us	to	view	the	theme	in	a	new	light.		We	encourage	members	at	all	skill	levels	to	participate	in	this	
low	stress	but	fun	way	to	learn	the	art	of	photography.	

We	will	not	use	the	images	submitted	to	a	Photo	Quest	in	any	other	way	than	to	display	them	at	the	
meeting.	 	 After	 the	meeting,	members	may	wish	 to	 upload	 their	 Photo	Quest	 images	 to	 the	 Club’s	
Flickr	account.	

The	theme	for	our	February	23rd	meeting	is	“Winter”	and	your	two	submissions	should	be	submitted	
by	email	to	Dan	Hyde	by	5	pm	Tuesday	February	21.		

Come	meet	other	people	who	share	your	love	for	photography!	

For	further	information,	contact	Dan	Hyde	at	hyde@bucknell.edu	or	570-524-9994. 

 


